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PUBLIC NOTICE

12 September 2024

COMMENCEMENT OF PILOT TESTING OF THE ONE STOP BORDER POST
(OSBP) AT THE TRANS-KALAHARI /IMAMUNO BORDER POST

The Namibia Revenue Agency (NamRA) is pleased to announce the commencement
of the pilot testing of the One Stop Border Post (OSBP) at the Trans-
Kalahari/Mamuno Border Posts, effective 2 September 2024.

The OSBP is a border management initiative that streamlines the clearance process
for travellers and goods through a single border facility, using harmonized
procedures between Namibia and Botswana. This initiative aims to reduce transit
time, lower business costs, and improve the efficiency of trade and travel between
the two nations.

This strategic development signifies an important step in strengthening the bilateral
relations between Namibia and Botswana, while fostering regional integration,
enhancing customs operations, and boosting the competitiveness of the Trans-
Kalahari Corridor.

We encourage all stakeholders, including travellers, transport operators, clearing
agents, and businesses, to familiarise themselves with the new procedures and take
advantage of the improved services available at the Trans-Kalahari One Stop Border
Post.
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